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Memo

To:
José Ortiz, Ed.D.

Chancellor
From:
Planning and Budgeting Council

Date:
April 1, 2014
Re:
Review of “Peralta Accountability for Student Success Program” and Measure B

At the March 28, 2014 Planning and Budgeting Council (PBC) meeting, Deputy Vice Chancellor, John Hendrickson, reviewed the attached document regarding a proposal for a “Peralta Accountability for Student Success Program” and a specific use of Measure B – Parcel Tax Funding for this program.
Following review and discussion of the proposal, the Planning and Budgeting Council passed the following motion by a vote of 10 “yes” and 5 “no”:

That the Planning and Budgeting Council accept the document/proposal for a “Peralta Accountability for Student Success Program” for the purpose of making plans for the use of Measure B Funds in the 2014-2015 budget and that this proposal be kept on the PBC agenda for ongoing review and additional  refinement/modification.

This is being forwarded for your review and action.

